

# Year 6 Newsletter

Our topic for this term is: World War 2— The Battle of Britain

### Literacy/SPaG

Reading: Inferring information from a text

Extending vocabulary

SPaG: Nouns, verbs, adverbs and prepositions

Relative clauses, modal verbs and conjunctions

Passive progressive tense, Present perfect tense

Writing: Using cohesion between paragraphs

Using dialogue in narrative



Engaging the reader through descriptions Joined and legible handwriting

#### You're invited to our Remembrance Assembly...

In Year 6 we have the special responsibility of our Remembrance Class Assembly. We also invite

The British Legion to join with us in our Spring Vale Remembrance service. We look

forward to seeing you there.

9am

Monday 11th November 2019



## Maths:



- Ordering and partitioning numbers
- Prime numbers and factors
- Mental arithmetic
- Addition, subtraction, multiplication and division
- Fractions and percentages

#### In other subject areas we are studying:

Science: Living things including humans

P.E. Dance / Games (Soccer 2000)

R.E.: Symbols important to Christianity

Art/D.T: Building Bridges / Drawing Portraits

Music: Composing music

PSHE: My World / Dreams and Goals

**Erench**: Greetings / Numbers / Colours

We will also be taking part in Computing lessons throughout

the term.

As a link between World War 2 and our Literacy work we will be reading 'The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas' in The Boy class. If you have any questions Striped or would like to discuss this Pyjamas please feel free to do so. JOHN BOYNE



Together with friends, families and community we care for ourselves, each other, our school and our world.

Everyone has access to a broad, balanced and stimulating curriculum, whatever their gender, race, ethnicity or ability.

Achieving our best is what we aim for every day we come to school.

More independence makes better learners and helps us to become good citizens.

## Dates for your diary...

School Council Elections: Wednesday 25th October 2019 (Posters Due: Friday 20th September to Miss Manning)

Secondary School Applications Due: Thursday 31st October 2019

Class Assembly: Remembrance Monday 11th November 2019





## Things to Remember...

PE Kits: Monday and Friday

Change Library Books: Wednesday

Homework Set: Friday

Homework Returned: Wednesday

## Homework Expectations

It is important that homework is completed and in school on time. Particularly as we work towards SATs and moving on to secondary schools. Homework should be completed to the same standard as expected within school. If any help/resources are required please ask for support within school.

Parents and Guardians,

The children have all made a fantastic start to Year 6 and have taken on new roles and responsibilities well. I have been really impressed with the attitude I have seen towards tackling a new and challenging curriculum.

I look forward to seeing the children grow and develop into their final year at Spring Vale. There is lots of hard work ahead - of which I trust you will be supportive - and I look forward to watching the children rise to the challenge and celebrate their successes.

I look forward to catching up with you at Parent Interviews.

Again, thank you for your ongoing support,

Miss Manning, Mrs Harrison, Miss Kelbie and Mr Marsh





Remember, school lessons start at 8.45 a.m. Doors will be opened at 8:30. Being on time for school is important.